
Gloucestershire Seniors (60+) League 2016/17 

Ladies 

This year, the A team finished 3rd in Division 1 of the Ladies Seniors League, which was won again by East 
Glos A, and just behind a very strong Beckford team. 

For the first time, Cirencester entered a Ladies B team into Division 2, where they finished a very 
creditable 4th (out of 7 entries). 

The entry of 2 teams meant that everyone who wanted to was able to play in a reasonable number of 
matches, and this has been repeated for the 2017/18 season. 

Men 

Again, the Mens’ team was unfortunately unable to match the achievements of the Ladies’ and finished 
6th out of 7 entries – with the highlight being the achievement of Jonathan Vickers and Steve Ryan in 
winning one of only 5 sets lost by East Glos A across their 12 matches! 

Mixed 

Lack of interest unfortunately meant that Cirencester was unable to re-enter a team in the Mixed 
Seniors League (only 5 teams entered – which included 2 from East Glos!). 

We are pleased to say that for 2017/18, a team has been entered under the captaincy of Adrian Potter 

The Seniors League again provided some enjoyable tennis, with a more sociable and relaxed air than 
perhaps sometimes encountered in the “mainstream” leagues, and, as more members reach the magic 
age of 60 (by 30th September in the year the season starts), we hope that they will join us. 

Mary Merricks (Senior Ladies Captain) 
Graham Wellfair (Senior Mens Captain) 

24 Oct 2017 


